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Bureau of Special Education Support FY’23 Memo #19 

Date:  October 31, 2022 

To: Superintendents of Schools 

Administrators of Special Education 

From:  Bureau of Special Education Support 

Division of Learner Support 

RE: State Systemic Improvement Plan Feedback 

The Department of Education (NHED) Bureau of Special Education Support (Bureau) would 

like to inform districts of the planning that is underway for the State Systemic Improvement Plan 

(SSIP) and engage Administrators of Special Education in providing feedback to inform our 

planning. 

Attached is a document that provides an overview of the SSIP that was shared on the Director’s 

Call October 27, 2022. If you were unable to attend the call, this document will provide context 

for the survey you are being invited to complete. 

Please complete the survey using the link below to share your feedback on important questions 

that will help inform our planning of the SSIP. This survey will close on November 7, 2022. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/895HQS8 

If you have questions, please reach out to Krisha Dubreuil at Krisha.A.Dubreuil@doe.nh.gov 
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